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22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Teaching and learning:  

Thank you to the YR parents who built a water wall and a mud kitchen for the children 

to use in the back garden area. The children are already excited and looking forward 

to using this!  We are grateful for your continued support. In Forest School we are 

very excited that our frogspawn has hatched! We are watching the tadpoles grow each 

day. Also King tree has started to flower! 

FOLS 

Comic Relief:  

A big thank you for your participation in our non-

uniform day to raise funds for the Comic Relief 

charity. We raised £106.45 

Learning Conferences: 

Thank you for making the time to come into school to share your child’s 

progress in their learning. We have received lots of positive feedback and 

your children have loved sharing their learning with you. We will be in touch 

with Y2 parents after the Easter break to rearrange the appointments.  

 

Easter Service: 

A reminder that our Easter service is on the 26th March at 9:30am in St Peter’s church. We have a 

restriction on numbers within the church for safety reasons so please remember to bring your ticket for 

entry. Most tickets have been collected so if you emailed in please pick up your ticket from the school 

office. If you have a pushchair with you, this will need to be left outside of the church. We thank you for 

your support with this.  

Staffing update: 

We are pleased to inform you that after a successful recruitment process we have appointed the following 

people: 

Victoria Pavett as our new School Administration Officer to work alongside our School Business Officer 

Christine Rose. Emily Porter has been appointed as YR class TA and Hayley Gamble has been appointed as a 

SEND TA. We are looking forward to welcoming them all to the team.   

End of term: 

A reminder that school will finish at 1:30pm on Thursday 28th March for the Easter break. A reminder 

there will be no after school club session on this day.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Grapes 

Please can we remind parents that if you provide your children with grapes that they are cut in half 

lengthways. 

Best wishes,  

Adele McMurrough  

Head teacher 
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